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We are so thankful that we have reached the end 

of the School year safely.  

LITURGICAL NEWS 

Father Paul Nellikulam has been appointed as our 

Parish Priest. We are all looking forward to 

meeting Father!  

SCHOOL NEWS 

Staffing 

Mrs Bostock and Mrs Connolly, will be leaving at the 
end of the Summer Term. We wish them every success 
and happiness for the future. Thank you for being such 
an amazing part of our CTK family! 

Good-bye to Year 6 

The Year 6 children have worked extremely hard 

and we are very proud of them. They have been an 

excellent example to their peers and we are very 

sorry to see them leave. On behalf of the 

Governors and the Staff I wish the Year 6 all the 

very best as they start Secondary School. 

Remember Year 6 that “Today marks the start of a 

brave new future filled with all that your dreams 

can hold” I would also like to thank their parents 

for all the support that they have given the School. 

We will miss you too. 

 Art Exhibition 

Our Art exhibition was a resounding success. Our 

CEO Mr McClafferty congratulated the Staff and 

the children on their creative talents. 

 

 

 

 

School Trips 

The Year 1 children had a very hot but exciting trip 

to the Yorkshire Wildlife Park and Year 3 and 4 

enjoyed a cultural visit to the Yorkshire Sculpture 

Park. 

 

The Year 6 had a camp out on the School field, 

which they thoroughly enjoyed. 

IMPORTANT NEWS FOR SEPTEMBER 

• We expect all children safely back on 6 

September in their summer uniform. 

• Morning routine remains the same. 

Children will go straight to class at 8.45 

a.m. ready to start learning at 9.00 a.m. 

Children need to arrive at School by 8.55 

a.m. so that they do not disrupt their peers.  

• We are still keeping our staggered times at 

the end of the day: 

Nursery: 2.55 p.m. 

Reception: 3.00 p.m. 

Year 1 and Year 2: 3.05 p.m. 

Year 3 and Year 4: 3.10 p.m. 

Year 5 and Year 6: 3.15 p.m. 

• The children will still be able to wear their 

PE kits and appropriate footwear when it is 

their class day.  

• There are quite a few children wearing 

earrings.  From September, these need to 

be changed for a simple small stud. Any 

other style of earring will need removing. 

Earrings are to be removed on the day your 

child has PE, please do not use tape. 

• In September the children will only need to 

bring their book bags and lunch boxes. 

• Children will need wellingtons in school. 

• Any holidays taken during term time will 

only be authorised in exceptional 

circumstances. Unauthorised holidays may 

incur a penalty notice. 



DINNER MONEY 

Please make sure that your ParentPay account is 

up to date with all debts cleared.  

Thank You 

Your help and support for the School and for 
Friends throughout the year is very much 
appreciated. We would not be able to purchase 
the much needed resources for the children 
without your continuous and generous donations.  

It has been such a roller coaster year and  I am very 
thankful to the Staff for their positivity in times of 
challenge, their patience when we have had to 
suddenly change things and for looking after each 
other with chats, cake and laughter!  

Wishing you all a very safe holiday and with Christ 
the King at our side we pray that He keeps us all 
safe as we go our different ways and brings us all 
back to our wonderful School. 

 

FOOD FOR THOUGHT 

 

H Carrazedo 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


